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BOIL WATER NOTICE
oo MISSEZULA LAKE WATER SYSTEM

SIMILKAMEEN

December 2, 2021

The Regional District of Okanagan-Similkameen is issuing a Boil Water Notice for the entire
Missezula Lake water system, effective immediately.

This is in response to a failure in the chlorine dosing system. This Boil Water Notice will remain
in effect until further notice.

All residents are advised to use a safe alternate source of water or to boil water for all drinking,
infant formula preparation, brushing teeth, food preparation/cooking purposes and ice
making. Water should be brought to a full boil and allowed to boil for a minimum of 1 minute.

The RDOS is working on resolving the issue and will be monitoring the system closely in the
following days.

For further information, please contact the Public Works Department at (250) 490-4135 or toll free
1-877-610-3737. For after-hours water emergencies call Regional Dispatch at 250.490.4141.

Thank you for your cooperation.

RDOS Public Works



